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To: SANTIAGO MORALES MARIAM. <maria.santiago25@upr.edu> 


Dear HEERF Grantee, 

The HEERF CARES Act Annual Report Data Collection Tool closed on February 8, 2021 and our 
records indicate that your institution has submitted your HEERF Annual ReP-ort. Thank you for your 
timely submission . 

The U.S. Department of Education will be performing data quality reviews of the submitted data. The 
CARES Act Reporting Help Desk may reach out to you in mid-March to let you know if there are any 
data quality findings and to invite you, if needed to participate in a limited reopen period to update 
your submission. Additional information about the data quality and the limited reopen schedule will be 
forthcoming. 

If you have questions about this mandatory data collection, please contact the CARES Act Reporting 
Help Desk. We are available from Sam- 6pm Eastern Standard Time. 

Thank you, 

The CARES Act Reporting Help Desk 

Telephone: 1-888-0PEPD-1 0 (888-673-731 0) 
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